
   

SOUNDSCAPE       SEPTEMBER 9, 2021 

SOUTH RUNWAY CLOSED – NIGHT OF SEPTEMBER 9 TO 10, 2021 

 
The south runway will be closed from 8 p.m. on September 9 to 6 a.m. on September 10. 
During this period, flights will be assigned to the north runway.  
 
Work near the south runway with high equipment will require the closure of the runway during 
the work in order to maintain air safety.  

 

 

 
 
 

If you would like to subscribe to this newsletter, please write to: info@admtl.com. 
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